Dear Colleague,

This is the third and last second circular of the “SPES one-day Workshop on Nuclear Astrophysics at SPES”, to be held
in Caserta, Palazzo Reale, on November 12-13, 2015.

The program of the Workshop is now available on the following web-page:
https://agenda.infn.it/conferenceDisplay.py?confld=9725,

It is worth bringing to your attention that registrations will close on October 30 and free access to the Workshop
location is ensured only to registered people, who may pick up their own budge at the entrance of Palazzo Reale
from 1:00 to 2:00 pm.

We would also like to remind that satellite event is foreseen on Thursday, November 12, at 11:00 am for the 10th
year of activity of CIRCE SUN/INNOVA, Caserta (http://www.matfis.unina2.it/dipartimento-205/laboratori/circe).

The registration form and all information concerning accommodation, transfer as well as the satellite event can be
found at the workshop web-page.

With our best regards,
the Local Organizing Committee
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Gianluca Imbriani



